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White, John 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Code A 
Code A 

27 May 2009 08:29 
White, John 
Re: Gosport -"exceptional funding" 

I am on leave returning on Monday ist June. 

John Baker 
22-5-09 

Disclaimer 

This e-mail (and any attachment(s)) is private and intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to whom they are addressed. Its unauthorised use, disclosure, 
storage or copying is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient please 
destroy all copies and inform the sender by return e-mai!. 

Internet e-mail is not a secure medium, as messages can be intercepted and read by 
someone else. Please bear this in mind when deciding whether to send information by e- 
mail. Postal addresses for the Legal Services Commission are available from 
http://www.legalservices.gov.uk/aboutus/our_regional_network.asp 

The Legal Services Commission reserves the right to monitor, record and retain any 
incoming and outgoing e-mails for security reasons and for monitoring internal 
compliance with the Legal Services Commission policy on staff use. E-mail monitoring 
and/or blocking software may be used and e-mail content may be read. You have a 
responsibility to ensure laws are not broken when writing or forwarding e-mails and 
their contents. No contracts can be entered into on our behalf by e-mail. 

Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily 
represent those of the Legal Services Commission. 

The Legal Services Commission checks all e-mails and attachments for known viruses, 
however, you are advised that you open any attachments at your own risk. 


